
September 17, 2002

Hearing Notice

TO:  Members of the Subcommittee on Government Efficiency,
Financial Management and Intergovernmental Relations

The Subcommittee on Government Efficiency,
Financial Management and Intergovernmental Relations

will hold a legislative hearing on:

H.R. 2693, the “Holocaust Victims Insurance Relief Act”

2 p.m., Tuesday, September 24, 2002
Room 2247, Rayburn House Office Building

*If you are in need of special accommodations based on a disability, please contact Chris Barkley
at least 4 business days prior to the hearing (202) 225-5147*


